
RYODEN DEVELOPMENT LIMITED 

 

NOTICE OF RELOCATION 

 

We are pleased to announce that with effect from 29
th

 July 2013 (Monday), 

our office will be relocated to the following address:- 

 

19
th

 Floor, Bank of East Asia Harbour View Centre, 56 Gloucester Road, 

Wanchai, Hong Kong. 

 

Please direct all future correspondence and documents to be sent to or served 

on us to our new address with effect from 29
th

 July 2013.  All our telephone, 

fax and contact details will remain unchanged. 

 

Tel :  2510 1100 

Fax :  2131 8222 

 


